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This bill is a regression of the years of work this country has put into safe and 
affordable health care for all. Everyone in America should be allowed to receive the 
proper healthcare that they need, regardless of their identity. I have trans friends 
whom have had their lives changed because of gender affirming care. Why should 
their ability to receive care be less than mine or yours? Healthcare is a human right 
that transcends identity, sex, religion, or gender, and trans people should not be 
exempt from this category. I urge you to think about this bill critically and reframe the
legislation as if it were affecting you or someone you loved. You may not be so eager 
to vote for such a bill.


